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The most battered booklet on our book shelf
is a copy of the Mistresses and Consorts
Picture Book number 3. This much-thumbed
pamphlet was of invaluable help during my
husband Charles’ year as Sheriff of the City
of London. Leafing through it now brings back
very many happy memories and is a reminder
of the warmth and fellowship that exists within
the livery movement.
 
The enthusiasm of the consorts for their
associated livery companies and the huge
amount of work that they do supporting the
efforts of the Masters in furthering their
company’s trade, apprenticeship and educational schemes and charitable
endeavours is extra-ordinary.
 
Shared endeavour and effective communication can only enhance all that we do.
The picture book goes a very long way towards facilitating relationships within
our community and I wouldn’t be without it.
 
I am so looking forward to meeting you all over the coming months and I hope
you have a marvellous year.
 
With all best wishes,
Samantha



Many grateful thanks to members of the Mistresses and Consorts Steering Committee who have
worked so hard to put together with Picture Book and to organise our parties.

Elisabeth Ribeiro, Mistress Barber 2013-14
Anne Lofts, Mistress Upholder 2016-17
Anne Somers, Mistress Turner, 2016-17

Annie Wainwright, Mistress Goldsmith, 2016-17
Annie Attlee, Mistress Innholder, 2016-17

Felicity Histed, Mistress Information Technologist, 2016-17
Jo Neill, Mistress Turner, 2017-18

Susanne Hanney, Mistress Plaisterer, 2017-18
Louise Steidl, Mistress Stationer 2017-18

Lady Iona Mackworth-Young, Mistress Apothecary, 2017-18
Piers Nicholson, Webmaster (Master, Tylers and Bricklayers 2011-12)

Follow the changes !
www.liverycompanies.net is updated at least once a week with all changes as they occur

Print your own copy !
Every month, we post an updated pdf on www.liverycompanies.net so you can

print your own updated copy

Tell your successor !
Help us to help you by telling your successor a month or two in advance about the

Picture Book and our parties, and please ask them to send in an informal picture of
themselves well in advance of their installation

This website is kindly sponsored by The Cook and Butler Event Company
who are caterers at the City’s finest venues, and are resident caterers at
The Guildhall Club & HQS Wellington.  “We are delighted to support the
Masters Picture Book and the Mistresses and Consorts Picture Book
with their associated websites - two useful guides to promote better
understanding in the Mistresses or Consorts Year”.

Samantha Bowman
Lady Mayoress



Companies where the Master’s Badge without a name have not appointed a Consort to the Master for the current year.
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